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SEMESTER 2
Semester 2 begins February 8th! Over the

month of January, Semester 2 schedules

will be sent, and semester/ costumes fees

will be posted to your jackrabbit account. If

you have any questions about the 2nd

Semester, please let the office know. 




DATES TO REMEMBER:
January 9th: Classes Resume  (Monday)

January 16th: Studios Closed (Monday) 

February 1st: Costume/Accessory Fees Due

February 8th: Semester 2 Begins!

WINTER IS HERE!
In the event the studio will be closed due to

inclement weather, an email will be sent. Our

website and Facebook pages will also be updated

promptly. Please check one hour prior to your

scheduled class time for the most up to date

information. There will be a makeup options for

cancelled classes. 

UPDATE JACKRABBIT CONTACTS
As the new year begins, please take a moment to

update your Jackrabbit Accounts, especially the

contact section. Up to date phone numbers are

very important if RSDE ever needs to reach you

while your child is dancing. Atleast 2 contacts

should be listed in the case of emergency.

http://www.rosemarysdance.com/
http://www.rosemarysdance.com/
http://www.rosemarysdance.com/


Students participating in the Recital will

have a costume or accessory fee. In order

to ensure everything arrives on time, fees

will be posted to your account later this

month and are due February 1st. An email

will be sent out when all costume/

accessory fees are posted. If you are not

participating in the Recital please let the

office know before Feb. 1. Costumes and

accessories will only be ordered for

accounts that are up to date.




 

COSTUMES

Semester 1 Fees are now past due. Semester 2 begins February 8th! Semester 2

fees will be posted this month. An email will be sent out when all fees are

posted with payment details for Semester 2. 
Tuition

Happy New Year from all of us at RSDE!

All beginning of the year information is available on our website. This is where you will find the

dancer handbook, calendar, dance attire/shoes etc. Don't forget to join our private Facebook

group! 

Where to find RSDE Information: 

RECITAL 2023
Dance students registered for Semester 2 are

eligible to participate in our Annual Recital held

at the Vets! The recital will be held June 23rd

and 24th. More details on ther recital will be

available in February. 




https://www.rosemarysdance.com/dance-season-2022-23.html
https://www.facebook.com/groups/rsdeisdancing/
http://www.rosemarysdance.com/

